 SPENCER COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Board of Education Agenda Item

Item #  ____________________________
Meeting Date  __06/27/22__

Topic/Title__School Resource Officer Agreement Renewal__________
Presenter  __Chuck Abell______________________________________
Origin

______ Topic presented for information only (no board action required).

__X__  Action requested at this meeting.

______  Item is on the consent agenda for approval.

______  Action requested at future meeting, _____________________ (date)
______  Board review required by:

  ______  State or federal law or regulation


  ______  Board of Education policy


  ______  Other  ___________________________________________

Previous Review, Discussion or Action

_____  No previous Board review, discussion or action

_____  Previous review or action


  Date  _____________________________________________________


  Action  _____________________________________________________

Background/Summary of Information

The City of Taylorsville has presented a proposed contract renewal for School Resource Officer services for the 2022/2023 school year. The total is $55,391.
Impact on Resources (REQUIRES FINANCE OFFICER’S INITIALS OF REVIEW)
GKM  Finance Officer   The contract in the current year totaled $31,907, so this is a proposed increase of $23,484. The SRO agreement is funded from the state Safe Schools grant, which is sufficient to cover the total. The employee currently funded from this grant will have to be funded next year from the General Fund, which is a necessary stipulation for approval of the agreement.
SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATION
Approve contract as presented.
